
 

St Nicholas & St Barnabas Stewardship 
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 Please address any reply to the  

Stewardship Renewal Office: 
23 Berkeley Road, 

Kenilworth, CV8 1AQ 
 

May 2011 
Dear 

We are writing to thank you for your faith, commitment and financial support to God’s work in this 
parish.  Every three years this Church re-assesses its future needs in order to maintain and 
expand God’s work.  Stewardship Renewal gives us the opportunity to review prayerfully our 
financial giving and to consider how we can use our time and talents to further the mission of the 
Church. 
 
Our giving should be a priority of our disposable income as it reflects our response to God’s 
overwhelming generosity to each one of us.  We should plan and review our giving to God by 
seeking to support His church on a regular basis.  Preferably this is done by Standing Order and 
with Gift Aid if we pay tax.  As believers we know God blesses us with all that we have.  Thus our 
giving should reflect His generosity to us.   
 
Please read the enclosed leaflets carefully and prayerfully.  If you would like to know more, or if we 
have not heard from you by 6th June a member of the Stewardship Team will telephone and can 
call to answer any questions you may have.  If you do not need help please complete and return 
the forms by 4th June either at the church collection point at the back of each church or to the 
above address. 
 
Technical details: 
If you pay income tax:  Please complete the Gift Aid Declaration and the Standing Order 
instruction (the yellow sheet) then seal it in the envelope provided and return it, either by post or to 
the  collection point in each church.  If you would prefer to give cash, please tick that option on the 
Gift Aid form and we will be in touch.  The information you give is treated in the strictest 
confidence. 
 
If you do not pay income tax: Please complete the Pledge Form and the Standing Order (the 
blue sheet) or, if you prefer to give cash, tick that option on the form and return by post or to the 
collection point in each church. 
 
Whatever your decision it will be treated in the strictest confidence. 
 
We thank you for your support and continuing contribution to the life of this parish. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Vicar                 Church Wardens                              District Churchwarden 


